Allerton Grange School

Road Safety Awareness

Be a considerate driver

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane Be respectful of our local residents

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary,

for cleaner air!



Our Ref: MRp/VMc

03 February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Parking and Road Safety

We are working in conjunction with local residents, Moor Allerton Hall Primary School, Leeds City Council and the police, to improve the safety of our students, and their families, through road safety practices.

You may have spotted parking enforcement officers patrolling at drop-off and pick-up times, this week, near the Lidgett Lane and Talbot Avenue entrances. Fines have been issued. So, please remember to park in designated areas only and use the roads around school considerately and safely. This means avoiding yellow lines, not blocking pavements, driveways and roads, reducing driving speeds to 20 mph or less, and turning off engines when waiting.

Where possible, we always encourage our students to travel sustainably to school (walk, cycle, scoot, Park and Stride). This is great for their health and wellbeing, as well as being better for the environment, which affects us all. If you are driving your child to school, please consider parking further away and walking the final part of the journey, to reduce the congestion of cars near Allerton Grange and Moor Allerton Hall schools.

We expect the parking enforcement officers to continue patrolling in our area over the coming months, and would appreciate your cooperation.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully





















